
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Front Loading Refuse Truck 

From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: August 5, 2019 

Public Hearing: N/A 
Advertising Date / 

Advertised By: 

N/A 

N/A 

Attachments: 

 

 

Bid Recommendation 

Quote 

 

 

PURPOSE:  

The Solid Waste Division of Public Services has a front loading refuse truck in need of replacement based on 

age and overall condition.  Using the NC Sheriffs’ Association Procurement contract # 20-1-0506, a 2020 

Autocar with New Way Front Loading refuse body is being recommended for council approval. 

 

BACKGROUND:  

The Solid Waste Division has a 2007 Autocar truck with a Labrie front loading body in need of replacement 

based on age and overall condition.  Maintenance costs have steadily increased and as a result, we believe this 

front loader is at the end of its useful life. The Autocar truck with New Way Front Loading refuse body is 

similar to the other ones they are currently using and will meet their needs.  The price of $296,533.48 is for one 

truck, body installation, and delivery. Estimated delivery is 180-240 days.          

    

BUDGET IMPACT:   

Funds are available in the 2019-20 budget. 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  

The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing one Autocar truck with New Way front loading refuse 

body from Advantage Truck Center.  Recommendation also includes declaring the old truck as surplus and 

disposing through the online auction process. 
 
 

                                                                                                           
Proposed new truck 












